
From: Greg Best [gbconsulting@kc.rr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 9:53 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA FOR WUWT-CA 
Hi Mohammad, 
 
The STA submitted for WUWT has an incorrect applicant.  The applicant should be Joseph H. 
Harpole Sr.   
 
Sorry for the confusion. 
 
Regards,  
Greg 
  
Greg Best, PE 
Greg Best Consulting, Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 
 


